
Robert Evans Appointed to Secure Community
Network’s National Security Advisory Council
Wednesday, July 19, 2023

COSECURE, the firm’s security consulting business, is proud to share that on July 19, 2023,

the Secure Community Network announced three new members to its National Security Advisory

Council (NSAC), including COSECURE’s Director of K-12 Services, Robert Evans.

Learn more and read the full press release here.
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